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Dear Parents/ Carers, 
  
Welcome back to school, we hope you all had a lovely half term 
break. It has been great to hear the children’s holiday news!  
 
This week in our prayer assembly we listened to the story of 
Pentecost. 
We thought about how the Apostles must have felt when they 
were filled with the Holy Spirit and how brave and strong they 
became. We remembered how they travelled around the world and were able to  speak in many 
languages telling others about their great friend Jesus. 
 
For more information about what we will be learning in our RE lessons this half term please click on the 
link to read our Summer 2 RE Newsletter. 
 
https://www.cheadle-inf.stockport.sch.uk/assets/Summer-2-2023-v2.pdf 
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Year 2: 
This half term is the last one in the infants for our Year 2 children. I can’t believe how quickly the time has 
gone. They are a wonderful year group and we will all miss them very much. 
Over the next few weeks we will be working closely with our junior colleagues and particularly Year 3 teachers 
on our transition procedures. Year 2 will have the opportunity to meet their new teachers, visit their new 
classroom and play on their new playground. 
 
Staff News:    
It is with a heavy heart that we announce that Mrs Pullar will be leaving us at the end of 
the school year.  
 
We are all going to miss her very, very much. She has brought so much love and care into our 
school and we all feel very privileged to have known her and worked alongside her for so many years. Mrs 
Pullar has been outstanding in her leadership and teaching and has been instrumental in making our EYFS 
department so welcoming and nurturing for our children and families. 
We will send Mrs Pullar on her way with lots of love and good memories and we are happy that she will be able 
to spend some well earned quality time with her family as she begins her new venture. 
 

 
SAFETY in the SUN…  
 
Hopefully the warm weather will continue. Please can you send your children in to 
school with sunhats and a water bottle. We ask that you to put sun cream on in the 
morning before school.  
 
 
 

The Big Leap: 
 
This week our Reception and 
Nursery children took part in The 
Big Leap! 
 
They practised their jumping skills 
to see how far, how fast and how 
high they could jump. Our Year 6 
children   and Year 2 Sport’s 
Ambassadors came out to help us 
and were great at encouraging 
and praising our EYFS children. 
Well done to all of the children for 
taking part and for showing 
determination! 
Thankyou to all of our helpers for 
supporting our children, you 
showed great leadership skills.  
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Summer Fair: Friday 23rd June  5-7.30pm 

 
We are absolutely delighted to invite you to the PSA Summer Fair 2023….. one of the highlights of the year! 
Whether your child is in our Nursery and this is your first event or it’s your last as your son or daughter leaves 
us this summer, we want to make sure that this is our biggest and best event yet! 

We hope that we will all come together to take part in the Summer Fair and raise some much-needed funds to 
continue to develop our outdoor area.  Our Forest School is coming together well  and now has bird hides, mud 
kitchens and a canopied area to offer shelter from the rain and the sun. The benefits of teaching the curriculum 
in a forest school are vast and we want to make sure our outdoor learning area helps each of our pupils reach 
their full potential. Children participating in forest school can explore, play, learn boundaries of behaviour and 
develop life-long skills including self-confidence, resilience and independence, all while making links to the 
curriculum. Our amazing outdoor area makes our school quite unique and special. 

Money raised from the summer fair will continue to help develop our Forest School and top up our Eco Garden 
Award which will fund the development of our  allotments at the front of school. We will also use some of the 
money to create new playground markings on our EYFS and Key Stage 1 playgrounds.  

At the fair we will have all our favourites including our barbecue, a craft stall, beat the goalie, bouncy castles, 
face painting, ice cream van, donuts, Irish dancers and much more on the night for all the family, including a 
licensed bar.  
 
We are  on the hunt for volunteers, so if you can support the event, please let us know by emailing Grace and 
Laura at psa.ccijs@gmail.com 
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We look forward to seeing you on the 23rd June. 

 
Parking Reminder: 
 
The Infant carpark is for staff only unless you are a blue badge holder. If grandparents or relatives are dropping 
off/ picking up please make them aware of this. 
 
Thankyou  
 
A Message from Mrs Fender for Year 2 Parents: 
 
School Provision Coffee Morning 
We would like to invite parents to join us at a coffee morning on Wednesday 28th June, 9:10am (Junior school 
hall). 
In the session we will share information about what we offer with input from our Inclusion Team and extended 
services, Wellbeing Team and a range of other strategies that make up our school offer. 
As well as grabbing a coffee and hearing the presentations there will be the chance to ask questions or talk to 
a member of staff about your child so please do come along if you can. 

  
And finally: 
 
Please continue to pray for all those in our school and parish communities who are dealing with illness, 
loneliness, anxiety and bereavement. May they find comfort in the knowledge that they are in our thoughts and 
prayers.  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

‘Believe you can and you’re halfway there.’ 
 

Theodore Roosevelt 
 

Have a lovely weekend 
 

Mrs Glynn. 
 

headteacher@cheadle-inf.stockport.sch.uk 
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Tel: 0161 485873 
         

Congratulations to all of our new stars of the week! 
 

Nursery: Libby & Evelyn 
R1: Rita & Dawson 
R2: Fionn & Lydia 
R3: Eabha & Charlie K 
1O: Leo & Holly 
1DW:Aoife & Jonah 
1BM: Charlie B & Soa 
2L: Harriet & Archie 
2W: Henry & Nancy 
2NB: Sadie & Benjamin 
 
Provisional Diary Dates    
 
https://www.cheadle-inf.stockport.sch.uk/news-and-events/calendar/ 
 

https://www.cheadle-inf.stockport.sch.uk/news-and-events/calendar/ 

Wednesday 21st June  Class Photographs 
Wednesday 21st June 7pm New Reception Parents Meeting 
Thursday 22nd June 9.30am  Year 2 Sport’s Day  
Friday 23rd June  Summer Fair 
Thursday 29th June 7pm New Nursery Parents Meeting 
Friday 14th July  PSA Break the Rules Day 
Tuesday 18th July   9.30am  2L Leaver’s Assembly 
Wednesday 19th July  9.30am  2NB Leaver’s Assembly 
Thursday 20th July  9.30am  2W Leaver’s Assembly 
Friday 21st July  9.30am  Nursery 2 Assembly 
Monday 24th Assembly 9.30am Nursery 1 Assembly  
Tuesday 25th Assembly  School closes for Summer Holidays 

 
 
 
 

 


